

Core Working Group Agenda 05/31/2018 meeting

Attended by: Dan Bryant, Eric, Trevor, Jim (Dell), Rodney (Beechwoods), Andy (IoTech), Ian (Canonical), Jason Burt. Others may have joined the call after the roll was taken at the beginning. Discussion and action items as a result of meeting in **RED**.

No meeting next week 6/7. New Core Working Group chair to take over after that.

Old Business

DevOps items

- Jeremy – any issues/updates we need to discuss
 - Documentation to be published (PR pending).
 - Full publishing of Go bins/artifacts
 - Email notifications on blackbox testing
 - Packaging up attribution/license files

Documentation Hosting

- Tech talk today
- Docs published to LF location (Where: old Nexus site repo - <https://nexus.edgexfoundry.org/content/sites/docs/>)
- Publish to Read-the-docs? Look at after CA release
- When do we update Wiki – pointers in repo
- Ready to close out this work stream item? – All agreed

DS Requirements Discussion

- Latest DS SDK requirements sent out yesterday (5/30)
- Tony to send out agenda for Jun 4 meeting on Friday.
- Time to implement!!
- Ready to close out this work stream and move to regular DS/SDK meeting? – All agreed (pending Tony's ok)

Performance Testing

- Keith – provide information around possible IoTech performance tests contribution by CA F2F meeting
- Close out this work stream

EdgeX UI

- New project group under Core WG. First meeting Thur May 24th @6am PDT
- Next meeting in 3-4 weeks will outline roadmap and direction for Delhi
- VMWare and Vino working hard on clean up and readying EdgeX UI for summer preview release & Delhi formal release

Palo Alto F2F

- Final agenda and topic list here: <https://wiki.edgexfoundry.org/download/attachments/12124391/EdgeX-F2F-PaloAlto.pdf?version=4&modificationDate=1527534561000&api=v2>
- Closing this work stream – see everyone next week!!

TSC Working Group Chairs

- Current nominations under core (need to have this completed and voted on by 4th!!!)
 - Core WG Chair: Trevor Conn (Dell)
 - Test QA WG Chair: Andy Foster (IoTech)
 - Applications WG Chair: Janko Isidorovic (Mainflux)
 - DevOps WG Chair: Jeremy Phelps (LF)
 - DS/SDK WG Chair: Steve Osselton (IoTech)
- Are there any additional nominees? Election by unanimous consent if not – **No additional nominees**
- 3 at-large to be elected on June 15 (Jun 1-8 nominations)
- TSC Chair to be elected from WG Chairs & TSC at-large – June 22

Code PR/Review/Acceptance Process for Post-California

- Thoughts and other opinions give our week to think about this?
- Who is willing to take a shot a writing up new rules/process around this?
 - **Jeremy volunteers willing to take shot at first draft**
 - **Jim to reach out to Tony for participation**
- **To discuss more at F2F?**

Application Services

- Item to be covered in F2F
- Any more discussion / suggestions for now?
- <https://wiki.edgexfoundry.org/download/attachments/329472/Proposed%20Export%20Service%20Refactor.pdf?version=1&modificationDate=1527202967000&api=v2>

New Business

Glide vs. Dep – PR

- <https://github.com/edgexfoundry/edgex-go/pull/256>
 - [Has now been closed.](#)
- A discussion item for F2F?
- Do we do before/after California release?
- **Hold off on adopting Dep. Vgo experimental being used by Go team and may be chosen tool of choice. Adoption of Vgo vs. Dep? Russ Cox – 1.12 of Go will have Vgo (~Feb 2019). JFrog – using Vgo. JFrog is willing to share comparison.**
- <https://blog.golang.org/versioning-proposal>
- **Comfortable with current version for now, and make the change later when decision from Go community is a little more solid.**